

May 10, 2011

Janice Hawks AVSTAR Aircraft of WA. Inc. 10416 - 172nd St E, Unit B Puyallup, WA 98374

Dear Janice:

What a success! ABS and Beechcraft Heritage Museum members have now enjoyed our Second Annual ABS Fly-In at the Beech Heritage Museum in Tullahoma, Tennessee, and the event is getting rave reviews. We wish you could have joined us.

On behalf of the ABS Board of Directors, I want to extend a heart-felt thank you for your commitment to making this event so successful. It was the vision of the Board of Directors and the Planning Committee to inform, entertain, and provide a networking forum for our members in a pleasant, comfortable setting. Your generous contribution helped make our vision a reality by helping to offset the cost of holding the Fly-In in an environment as beautiful and professional as the Beechcraft Heritage Museum in Tullahoma.

As we continue to grow as a membership organization, please know that partnerships with our sponsors are vital to the success of the American Bonanza Society. We hope to see you at one of our future events. You are truly appreciated. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

J. Whitney Hickman Executive Director ABS Thank you for your Support to this event and ABS! (1.14)